
East Gary Communication: 
October, 23rd 
 
Dear East Gary families,  

Thank you for your continued support in our community battle against the spread of COVID-19. 

Thank you for modeling for our students appropriate physical distancing and mask-wearing. 

Everyone has a role to play! 

Throughout the month of October, we will be talking and learning about Respect.  This is part of our 

monthly Raider’s Traits that are celebrated throughout the year.  

Just a note about picture day.  Unfortunately, photographers are considered “non-essential visitors” 

to our school at this time so we are not able to proceed with picture day this month.  We will let 

everyone know when that changes. 

Mark your Calendars:  PA Day (Oct. 30th)  ​is a day where the school is closed for students. 

ECE Day  (Thursday, October 22nd) ​Everyone at East Gary wants to say a big thank you to Mrs. 

Smith for all she does for our students every day. 

Indoor Shoes and Warm Clothing:​  The weather has turned to fall and colder, wetter days are 

here.  Please send indoor shoes to school if you have not done so already. 

DATE What’s Happening 

Monday, October 19th - Day 4  

Tuesday, October 20th - Day 5 IEPS go home 

Wednesday, October 21st, - Day 1  

Thursday, October 22nd - Day 2 20th Annual ECE Appreciation Day 

Friday, October 23rd - Day 3  

 



   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 


